CIAC GIRLS LACROSSE COMMITTEE MINUTES
May 25, 2017

Members present: Lori Connelly, Pat Javorski, Tim McCluskey, Paul Newton, VJ Sarullo, Phil
Schneider, Kathy Walling, Cindy Dysenchuk (tournament director), Marge Williamson (chair), Joe
Tonelli (CIAC staff).

Call to Order — The meeting was called to order by Marge Williamson at 8:00 a.m.
Minutes — On a motion by Lori Connelly, the minutes of November 14, 2016 were approved.

Tournament Pairings — The committee reviewed the tournament pairings and by unanimous consent the
2017 Girls Lacrosse tournament brackets were approved and posted. It should be noted that the advance
work by Cindy in alerting teams regarding potential play in games, and other committee members
contacting schools to finalize the game times for qualifying and first round games, proved to be very
helpful.

Cindy reviewed the upcoming 2017 tournament and asked for committee assistance in covering the
semi-final and finals. She thanked VJ Sarullo for his willingness to become the Championship venue for
girls lacrosse. At the finals, the committee will assist with the awards ceremony. Cindy reported the
following: Cindy was pleased that 59 teams qualified for the tournament which resulted in 11 qualifying
games.

Tickets and Medals — Cindy will provide VJ with the medals and tickets for the finals. The semi-final
tickets will be delivered to the host sites.

Other Business — None
Adjournment — With no further business the meeting adjourned at 9:20 1.m.

Fall meeting — Monday, November 13, 2017 at 3:30 p.m.



